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Minutes of the Public Open Forum Held at the Trowell Parish Hall on 
Tuesday 13th June 2017, at 7.15pm. 

 
Present - Cllrs. D. Pringle – Chairman, Mrs. L. Harley, P. Singer, Mrs. M. 

Birkitt, G. Lockwood, Mrs. C. McGann, R. McGann, Mrs. S. 
Williams, Mrs. H. Cumberpatch, Mrs. L. Ball B.E.M. (BBC), J 
Longdon (NCC) & 3 parishioners. 

 
Clerk -  Mrs. A. K. Mitchell 
 

 
 DP opened the meeting & thanked everyone for their attendance.   
 
 GL requested the assistance of the Parish Council to help publicise that Stoney 

Lane is a private road & that there is no public access along it.  GL outlined the 
types of issues he is facing in respect of pedestrians using the lane.  It was noted 
that there is signage & gates already in place. 

 
It was agreed to consider putting an appropriate article in the next parish council 
newsletter & also to advise NFPPS of the issue too. 
 
GC advised that he was present to observe having submitted an application to be 
co-opted to the Council which is on the agenda to be considered. 

 
 As there were no further questions forthcoming from the floor, the Open Forum 

was closed at approximately 7.20pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Signed................................................................................Chairman 
  
 Date...................................................................................................... 


